IMPORTANT NOTICE - CORONAVIRUS


If you are suffering from a cold or flu like illness, and have recently travelled in China;

and/or been in contact with someone who has recently travelled in China;

or are, for any other reason, worried about Coronavirus

[bookmark: _GoBack]PLEASE DO NOT COME TO THE SURGERY

TELEPHONE NHS-111 or THE SURGERY

& one of our GPs will call you back with advice of what to do


Thank you for your consideration
